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AAUW Pendleton Branch Newsletter     
June 2017 

 
 

 
AAAAUUWW  PPeennddlleettoonn  BBrraanncchh  
JJuunnee  MMeemmbbeerrsshhiipp  MMeeeettiinngg  

 
Year End Wrap-Up 

Officer Installations 
 

 
 

June 10 (Saturday) 
11:00 a.m. 

Pioneer Park Picnic Shelter 
 

Brown Bag Lunch 
Please bring your own food, beverage, & utensils 

 
 

 

 
HHaavvee  aa  ggrreeaatt  SSuummmmeerr  ––  SSeeee  yyoouu  NNeexxtt  SSeepptteemmbbeerr  
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AAUW Pendleton Branch 

Leadership Team 2016–2017 
                            
        541-                        
Co-Presidents        
   Marlene Krout     276-7596  
   Susan Doyle             966-8854 
        
Membership Vice-President 
   Joan Deroko         310-9175 
                                                 
Finance Vice-President 
   Dianne Barnes       276-5547 
 
Co-Program Vice-Presidents 
   Karen Allen      276-2943 
   Kathryn Chaney       379-9997         
 
Recording Secretary 
   Judy Witte                276-6289 
 
Appointed Leaders:   
      
Bylaws 
   Kathy Ward       276-0308 
 
EF/LAF 
   Kathleen Mace         276-1006 
 
Grapefruit 
   Kathy Ward & Karen King 
 
Newsletter & Directory Editor 
   Susan Doyle             966-8854 
 
Public Policy 
   Elizabeth Scheeler   276-2949 
 
STEM & BMCC Liaison 
   Karen King       278-2151 
 
Title IX Coordinator 
   Melissa Woodbury   276-0268 
 

 
 

AAUW Association website 
aauw.org 

 
AAUW of Oregon website 

aauw-or.aauw.net 
 

AAUW Pendleton website 
pendleton-or.aauw.net 

 

 
NOTES & ANNOUNCEMENTS 

 
June Membership Meeting:  The June membership meeting is 
the last meeting of the year and is a relaxed time to visit and install 
officers for next year. 
 
June Lunch Bunch: The June Lunch Bunch will have lunch on 
June 22 at Archie’s in Pilot Rock We will meet at Heritage Station 
Museum at 11:30 a.m. to carpool. 
 
June Board Meeting:  The June board meeting will be a potluck 
on Thursday, June 22, at 5:30 p.m. at the home of Melissa 
Woodbury. This will be a planning meeting for next year’s 
activities, and as always, all branch members are invited to attend 
the board meeting. 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 
 

 

LAST CHANCE 
ANNUAL DUES DUE BY JUNE 24 

 
Our dues treasurer Dianne Barnes has to send in 
national and state dues by June 30, so if you 
haven’t renewed yet, please get them to Dianne  by 
June 24 along with a membership form that is 
needed for the directory.  
 

Please Help Our Treasurer 
 

Renewals to Dianne Barnes by June 24 
Always include the membership form 
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Co-Presidents Corner for June 2017 
 

By Susan Doyle and Marlene Krout 
    
At the end of another eventful and rewarding year with AAUW  Pendleton Branch, I gratefully 
thank my co-president Marlene for her capable and always cheerful leadership. Sharing the 
position makes it much easier, and I look forward to working next year with co-president 
Elizabeth Scheeler. Elizabeth has a long history with our branch, She was branch president in 
1996–1999 and is fulfilling the role again twenty years later. 
 
This year we had interesting and informative programs, although we had to plan around some 
cancellations and last-minute substitutions. I commend Karen Allen and Kathryn Chaney for 
their excellent work in keeping our programs on track. They had to juggle schedules and find 
new speakers and did it well. At the June board meeting program ideas for next year will be 
discussed to give Program VPs Kathryn Chaney and Michelle Sitz guidance. If you have any 
ideas for programs you’d like to see, please email them to Kathryn or Michelle. 
 
The June membership meeting in Pioneer Park—in OUR picnic shelter—will be the last meeting 
of the year. I hope the weather will be better than last year, which was extremely windy. The 
forecast on my phone is not good, so we will let you know if there is a change of plans. This last 
meeting is important as a year-end wrap up and new officers are installed. But more, it is a fun 
time to get together. 
 
And finally, I would like to thank all of you for your participation in AAUW and especially those 
who have volunteered in any capacity. Grapefruit sales is our one and only fundraiser and we 
would not be so successful if not for all of your help. There is always work to do, so please 
consider volunteering when asked, whether for a task or a leadership role. 
 
If I don’t see you Saturday, I wish you a great summer and see you in the fall. 
 

                           —Susan  
 
 
 

 
 



 

 
 
 

AMERICAN ASSOCIATION OF UNIVERSITY WOMEN 
PENDLETON BRANCH 

 
Membership Form — July 2017–June 2018 

 
 
 
 

     Name ________________________________________________ 
 
     Address  ______________________________________________ 
 
     City, State Zip _________________________________________ 
       
      Phone (H) ____________________ (W)_____________________ 
 
                Cell __________________________ 
 
     Email ________________________________________________ 
  
     Signature______________________________Date____________ 
 
  
  
     
     New Members only                  College/University _________________________Date___________ 
      need to fill this in: 
 (Add additional degrees below)    Degree & Date earned______________________________________  

 
          Major______________________________________ 

 
 

Mail form and check made to AAUW to:  
Dianne Barnes, 731 NW 5th St., Pendleton, OR 97801 

 
 

Renewing Members 
 

Association Dues  $49 
State Dues       $16 
Branch Dues   __$  9_ 

 

       Full Year  =  $74 ______ 

New Members 
 

Shape the Future  
Association Dues  $24.50 
State Dues       $16.00 
Branch Dues   __$  9.00_ 

 

     Full Year  =  $49.50 ______ 
 

Please check category below: 


	Judy Witte                276-6289

